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RC-2023-0046 NOTICE OF EXTENSION TO WEST COAST REGINAL COUNCIL S42A REPORT 

Due to an issue with the West Coast Regional Council s42a report, a one working-day extension has 
been granted for Circulation of Evidence under RMA, s103B, of the consent authorities’ reports and 
evidence (as per Minute No. 2 (4.1.1)). The release of this report is now scheduled for 15 January 2024. 

If you consider this delay will inconvenience your submission and provision of expert evidence, please 
contact Rasela Barrow (rasela.barrow@wcrc.govt.nz) and an extension to the release of your evidence 
will be considered.  The current hearing timetable remains unchanged at this time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

   

 

 

Rachel Clark 
ACTING CONSENTS & COMPLIANCE MANAGER 

 


